
FAQs - Welding Program 
 

Mr. William Good, Instructor 

Mr. David Johnson, Paraprofessional/Bus Driver 

 

1. Where is the DCTS Welding program located? 

 

 DCTS has partnered with HACC to use the welding laboratory at HACC Midtown I Campus, 

located at 1523 N 4th St, Harrisburg, PA 17102. 

 

2. How will students get to HACC? 

 

 DCTS will transport students to and from HACC Midtown I daily.  Students will ride their normal 

school district transportation to DCTS.    

10th and 11th grade students will board the welding bus in front of DCTS at 7:55 am and return to 

DCTS at 10:15 am.  Students will report directly to 4th period lunch. 

9th grade students will board the welding bus in front of DCTS at 12:15 pm and return to DCTS at 

2:40 pm.  Students will report directly to STAR period. 

Students will ride their normal school district transportation home from DCTS. 

 

3. Will DCTS students share the facility with HACC students? 

 

 DCTS students will have their own theory classroom.    DCTS students will share the welding lab 

with HACC students.   The HACC welding lab is a modern welding facility and will have ample space for 

both the high school and college students.  DCTS students will be taught by a DCTS instructor, Mr. 

William Good.  

 

4. What about STAR period? 

 

 STAR period is our period at the end of the day where students go to clubs, see teachers for 

missed assignments, etc.    STAR runs from 2:21 pm – 2:50 pm.   Due to the instructional time required 

by PDE for welding, 9th grade students will miss part of STAR period.   They will report to the conclusion 

of STAR when then arrive back at DCTS. 

 

5. What happens on a 2 hr. delay schedule? 

 

 Students will still be transported to HACC on a two-hour delay schedule. 

 

 10th and 11th grade students will leave DCTS at 9:55 am and return at 11:37 am. 

 9th grade students will leave DCTS at 1:15 pm and return at 2:45 pm. 

 

6. What about late arrivals and early dismissals? 

 

 If a student arrives late to school, parents may drop them off directly at HACC Midtown.   If a 

student has an early dismissal, parents shall pick them up at HACC Midtown.  Students will need to sign 

in and sign out with the instructor and provide parent notes as per school policy. 

 

 


